
My Husband and I raise a family in Canby and utilize the upper Willamette every year since I can remember. Like my husband I 
work for a company that works on the river. Taking these activities away not only hurts us personally but potentially financially. We 
are raising our children to understand that preservation and safety are the keys to longevity. With education current and future boat 
owners and fun seekers we can keep the river viable and healthy.

Thank you,
Alison Johnson


